
Palmetto High Boys’ Tennis   -   Come on out and join us! 
 

No experience necessary – we’ll teach you how to play! 

Open courts will begin in September 2022; Season begins January 2023 
 

 

 

 

Contact Coach Fred Tyler for more info – stop by Room 3-103 or tylerf@manateeschools.net 

mailto:tylerf@manateeschools.net

